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Dates for your Diary  
 

Wednesday 15 December – Xmas Party Day YR & KS2 

                                                  & Non-uniform 

Thursday 16 December – Xmas Party Day – Y1 & Y2 

                                           & Non-uniform 

Thursday 16 December – Christmas Lunch Day 

Friday 17 December – Nativity Play via Zoom 10.30am 

Friday 17 December – Break-up for Christmas 

Wednesday 5 January 2022 – School Re-opens 

Friday 7 January 2022 – Y4 Transition to Westacre Middle 

                                                                                  School 

                                                                

 
     Merits received last week  

(w/c 29 November) 

  

P      Millie F              YR    Albie 

        Alfie                          Jennifer       
                                                                            

Y1    Imogen            Y2    Ethan 

        Maisie                       Francis                  
       

 

 Y3   Isla                    Y4    Tilly 

        Freya                         Elsie  

     
 

                                      

 

 
 

Scooters will be running their holiday 

club during February half term 

Monday 21st February to Friday 25th 

February 2022.  

 

If our parents would like to book, 

please contact Scooters directly on 

07588 627801 or email Jo on jo-

scooterz@hotmail.co.uk. 

 
 

   

   

 
 

 

Well done to Y2, last 

week’s attendance 

winners with 97.78% 

Christmas Card Winning Design 
 

A huge well done to Olivia Y1, 

whose design won the 

competition organized by Nicol & 

Co. As a result, our school has won 

a donation of £300 towards our 

school library.  

 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Lunch – Thursday 16 December 
 

For those parents with school lunch accounts, 

please book as usual through Baileys. 
 

For parents who do not have an account, 

please send £2.20 in a sealed envelope with 

the child’s name, year group and meal choice 

to the School office. Deadline Wednesday 15 

December. 

Thank you. 

 
A huge thank you for 

your generous 

donations to The 

Royal British Legion’s 

Poppy Appeal. We 

raised a total of 

£115.82 for this 

amazing charity. 

Urgent Reminder 

The School Admissions 

Deadline is Saturday 15 

January 2022 – see 

attached letter and flyer 

for information. 

Important Reminder 

Please be considerate to others 

when parking in front of the 

school. Also, please may those 

with younger or older siblings 

collect at the later time of 3pm. 


